

Addison Days Committee May 10, 2017 Meeting Minutes

Present: Roberta and Butch and Chris Pinkham, Tom Batson, Robert Groves, Carol Seavey and Fran Havey

- Has everyone been nominated/sworn in? Roberta will give names to John for next Selectmen's meeting
- All set with Fireworks
- Draw Horse and Coach to give people rides (he needs to be reminded) Tom will contact him regarding if he has a fee
- Carnival-Tom is searching
- Fran will contact Fireworks folks to ask about drop dead time to be out of space
- Carol will contact the Auxillary for donation-they gave \$500 last year
- Kim should put on Website
- DJ EJ confirmed for the dance-9pm-1am-thanks Butch for arranging
- Tom will check on availability of town hall for the dance
- Tom will talk to Luther
- Tom will ask John about liquor license
- Butch talk to Aubie and Chris Chartrand re: use of parking lots
- Car Show-Robert will coordinate
- Fire Dept will have Breakfast
- Auxillary-will have lunch
- Fran will ask Machias Savings donation-they gave \$200 last year-there's an application process
- Tom and Robert will coordinate volunteer toll booth
- -Traffic Control-Fran reminded group fire dept. was not notified until late re: traffic control
- 3:00pm-Parade-Tom and Sherrie Batson to coordinate. Fran offered to help
 - Butch will contact color guard
 - Roberta will check on Mini-cars
 - Fran will contact Whitney- Train
- Fran will contact Hannaford for signage
- Tom will call Cottons for parade
- H2O for Parade Participants-how much? Some felt we had to much last year, but the H2o was not coordinated
- We need prizes for first, second and third-it was determined we will have cash prizes
- We need judges
- Carol will find out what time things are happening at town hall
- Robert will talk to the lodge about when things are happening
- Chris will give us quotes for 3 banners
- The group voted to do a gas card for a fundraiser. Roberta will generate tickets on the computer. Draw date June 10.
- Fran will contact John regarding remaining balance from 2016 Addison Days so we can vote on a budget.
- Next meeting-May 24 6p

Notes by Fran